## **CORONAVIRUS UPDATE**

Ceres Christian Church Newsletter - March 21, 2020 Additional Information available online at https://www.cereschristianchurch.org/coronavirus-update



# SERVICES & CHURCH EVENTS PAUSED THROUGH APRIL 3

Onsite services and events will be suspended for the next 2 weeks, but the full Sunday message by Pastor Patrick will be available each Sunday by 9:00 am on YouTube and our Website. We encourage everyone to listen and stay connected.

### HELP AVAILABLE

We now have a process to offer our church family members age 60 and older or with health issues assistance shopping for food items, medical supplies and household needs. Contact Elder Mike Buck (209) 581-6409 or the Church office (209) 537-8937 or office@cereschristianchurch.org.



# give

### WAYS TO GIVIE

We know many people enjoy giving in person during our worship services. In the interim, we invite you to continue giving your tithes and offerings in one of these ways:

- Online at www.cereschristianchurch.org/give
- Mail to PO Box 187, Ceres, CA 95307
- Text CERES to 56316